
Seaboard Master Plan Design Charrette 

July 31st – August 2nd  

Venice City Hall in the Community Hall Room 

 

What is a Charrette? 
A charette is basically a public visioning session. It provides an opportunity for the public to join with the planning 
professionals and brainstorm, sketch ideas, and collaborate regarding a specific project area. The charette planned 
for the Seaboard Master Plan is scheduled to occur from 10AM to 4:30PM for three days, July 31st through August 2nd. 
The public, at their leisure, can stop in anytime to see the progress being made and actively participate in the vision 
for the area. However, the timeframe from 10AM-1PM is encouraged, as they will be topic driven and will include a 
presentation. On Friday from 6-7:30PM there will be a work-in-progress presentation. All are invited to stop in and 
provide your input on the vision for this exciting project (charrette schedule). If you are unable to participate in the 
charette, please provide your input on this website.  
 

 


